DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
EUROPEAN OFFICE OF AEROSPACE RESEARCH (DAR)
47 CANTERSTEEN, BRUSSELS, BELGIUM

REPLY TO _
ATTN OF: BRKS

27 March 1968

SUBJECT:

To: Miss Maria Carbona Balaguer
Angel Guimera, Pral 2°
Barcelona 17, Spain

Dear Miss Balaguer

Reference is made to my recent visit in which we discussed
the proceedures for closing out the Contract of the late
Professor Sunyer Balaguer,

Inclosed you will find an invoice that has been prepared

for your signature. Upon the signing of this invoice and
return of it to EQAR;action will be taken to process the

invoice in order for the proper payment to be made.

I am returning all of the technical documents that were
given to me upon my visit., Copies of these documents have
been forwarded to ONR Washington D.C.

On behalf of Commander Raymond and myself we wish to thank
you for all the assistance that you have rendered to us in
obtaining the necessary documents to close out the contract,

If we can be of further assistance to you in any matter
whatsoever, please feel free to contact us immediately,

Sincerely
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WILLIAM D. HIGGINS, Captain, USAF 2 Atch
Contracting Officer 1. Invoice
2. Technical Notes
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